
 

 

Białogard, 17.03.2020 
 

 
 

STATEMENT ON CORONA VIRUS 
 
 
        Ladies and Gentlemen, Dear Customers, 
 
       
 In connection with the crisis situation caused by the COVID-19 virus pandemic, we 
would like to inform you that PLASTMOROZ has performed a threat analysis. Based on 
its results, appropriate preventive measures were taken to reduce internal and external 
risks, also based on the implemented BRC Packaging system procedures for product 
hygiene and safety. 
  
Our internal team appointed to carry out the audit, applied and implemented new 
internal PROCEDURES increasing the safety of work, production, delivery and 
shipments. 
      
 The above-mentioned team has prepared an action plan in the event of an emergency. 
We have constant contact with our suppliers of raw materials. Orders are carried out in 
accordance with the production plan. We do not anticipate a break in supply continuity. 
      
 We remain determined to ensure the highest standards of our products in terms of 
product safety above all. 
 
 

                         With respect 
 

                                                   Przemysław Moroz 
                                                       CEO   

 


